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         July 22, 2020 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
We are writing to inform the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) of termination of 
transmissions for the satellite Capella-1 (Denali) NORAD ID 43791. This notification is being 
provided pursuant to Experimental License File No. 0066-EX-CN-2018 Special Condition (5) 
under which the satellite was launched and operated.  Denali was Capella Space’s initial satellite 
and yielded invaluable information about the satellite’s capabilities in space. 
 
This notification does not affect Capella Space’s Whitney-1 satellite Experimental License 
modification request (FCC File No. 0029-EX-CM-2020), which is currently pending before the 
FCC’s Office of Engineering and Technology. 
 
Please let us know if there are any additional questions regarding this notification. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Daniel J. Connors, Jr. 
General Counsel 
(703) 962-0364 
Dan.connors@capellaspace.com 


